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I oppose passage of SB1583. 

 

Passage of the bill will prevent local school districts from objecting to indoctrination 

material that is so egregiously one sided it does students a disservice. 

 

The verbiage employed in the bill suggests that school districts cannot prohibit or 

refuse material if the subject is a class of people explicitly prohibited from 

discrimination. 

 

Therefore, would passage of the bill allow the school districts to share the following 

material, showing alternate viewpoints? 

1) DETRANS video:  https://www.prageru.com/video/detrans-trailer 

2) Tavistock Clinic scandals in the UK: Time To Think, Hannah Barnes 

3) 10 reasons why Transgenderism is the family's worst enemy: 

https://tfpstudentaction.org/blog/10-reasons-why-transgenderism-is-the-familys-

worst-enemy 

4) Against Transgenderism: https://www.nas.org/blogs/statement/against-

transgenderism 

5) Science shows transgender education does not belong in 

schools:https://nypost.com/2022/04/20/science-shows-transgender-education-

doesnt-belong-in-schools/ 

6) Transgender ideology is riddled with contradictions: 

https://www.heritage.org/gender/commentary/transgender-ideology-riddled-

contradictions-here-are-the-big-ones 

 

Local school districts should have the freedom to decide which curriculums to use 

versus being dictated by heavy handed idealogues from the state. 

 

 


